
Dear FDA Commissioner, 
I am writing to express my 
proposed new rule -and < _--. ^ - 
engineered [GE) toads. We oppdge>@% 
agency’s voluntary labeling and iio~?fi&son 1 I ^ . . _ _ I> clq’i proposes m support ot ail the 
citizen’s petition 

poiritsJi~~e~,+’ 
currently before the agency 

uld be labeled so I am 
FDA Commissioner 

5630 Fisher’s Lane, rm. 1061 

e should be a moratorium on GE foods 
Rocksdlej MD 20852 
RE: Docket No. OON-1396, and OOD-1598 

GM0 Labeling - March 19, 2001 
tie-vnavket testing - Ap5.3,. 2001 @m 
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